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In the original Food and You 2: Wave 5 data tables published on 1 March 2023, the figures 
in the tables for FSMANY were incorrect. This was due to a routing error. 72 cases have 
now been moved into the ‘Not Applicable’ category. As a result, the percentage of ‘yes’ and 
‘no’ responses has changed by 1 percentage point and the bases have been updated.  

 

This affects Tables 945 to 949 in the All Country workbook, and Tables 930 to 934 in the 
England, Wales and Northern Ireland workbooks. 

 

The tables have now been updated with the correct figures.  

 

Ipsos and the Food Standards Agency apologise for any inconvenience this may have 
caused. 

 

 


